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Voting by mail is the method that is the safest, least error-prone, most inclusive, and 

most likely to result in an informed electorate. Voting by mail allows people with 

schedules that don’t line up with polling-place hours to vote; it allows time for 

research and thorough consideration of candidates and measures; and it supports 

people with disabilities or care responsibilities, who may have trouble leaving their 

home. 

 

I think voting by mail should be the standard across this country; I certainly don’t think 

that Oregon should get rid of it! 


